December 6, 2017

http://www.clairelilienthal.org

Madison 750-8603 W. Scott 749-3516

CALENDAR OF EVENTS:

Week of December 4th

Mon. – Fri. 12/4 – 12/8 – Madison Site Book Fair

Thurs., 12/7 – **Inclusive Schools Breakfast**, Madison, 8-9am

Week of December 11th

Tues., 12/12 – **SSC MTG**, 5:30 @ Scott (NO PTA MTG)

Wed., 12/13 – Holiday Music Concert, 1- 1:45, Scott Site

Week of December 18th

Thurs, 12/21 – **Last School Day** before Winter Break

Week of January 8th

Mon., 1/8 – **First Day Back** after Winter Break

MIDDLE SCHOOL ATHLETICS

Girls' Soccer

Wed., 12/6 – CL vs. Presidio @ Beach Chalet #1

Fri., 12/8 – CL vs. Giannini @ Franklin

Wed., 12/13 – CL vs. Denman @ Crocker

Fri., 1/15 – CL vs. Rooftop @ Beach Chalet #1

Dear Lilienthal Community,

This week we are celebrating Inclusive Schools Week along with other schools in the District. Inclusivity isn't something new to Lilienthal; our school was founded on the idea of equity for all students regardless of their background. That core tenant is still true today. We have a robust Special Education program that uses inclusive practices to keep divers learners in our General Education classrooms. In addition to that, some of you may know that our school is also a Deaf and Hard of Hearing magnet for the District. In all this leads to about 10% of our students having identified learning differences. In all, our Special Education programs help make our school a more diverse place and allow our students the opportunity to learn from children who are different from them.

This week, we will talk about being inclusive with our students in Community Circles (K-5) and in Advisory (Middle School). We'll also have the opportunity for teachers to have Ms. Harmon and I read a book to their class. We'll also be hosting an Inclusive Schools Week Breakfast on Thursday at the Madison Campus. We'll start at 8:00 in the cafeteria with coffee and bagels. It will be a good opportunity to have a conversation with Ms. Harmon and me about inclusivity. I hope to see a good number of you there!

For more on Inclusive Schools Week, please see the <u>official website</u>. You can also find some great, kidfriendly, books to read with your children at home <u>here</u>. All the books deal with inclusivity and will give you a great starting point for talking about diversity with your

kids at home.

In the end, Inclusive Schools Week is a good time for all the adults to think about how we're raising more empathetic, caring children. Children that will go on to be thoughtful leaders, caring community members, and empathetic listeners.

Principal, Claire Lilienthal



San Francisco Food Bank barrels

are at both Lilienthal Campuses.

With the holiday season upon us, Claire Lilienthal is collecting canned food for the SF-Marin Food Bank. Large food barrels are located near the offices at both the Madison and Scott campus. The barrels are available through December 14^{th} .

The most needed items are:

- Tuna, canned meat, peanut butter, soup, chili, beans, cereal, canned fruit and vegetables, whole grain rice, pasta and oats, (please no glass or perishable items) Thank you for your generousity!

ClaireWear WINTER SALE!

Only through Friday, December 15. Support our school while you shop this Holiday Season! Click here to start shopping:

http://www.clairelilienthal.org/clairewear
Place your order online and we will deliver it to
your child in about a week! Due to limited
resources and staff, we cannot accept
exchanges, returns and/or refunds. Questions?
Email us at <u>ClaireWearStore@gmail.com</u>.



LOST AND FOUND items

will be taken to charity before winter break. Please check for lost or missing items before Wednesday, December 20th. All items left in Lost and Found will be bagged up on Thursday, 12/21. Thank you **Taressa Martin** for volunteering help with the Scott L&F.

Tacolicious Mondays in December!

For the entire month of December, Tacolicious will donate 15% of a month's worth of Monday's proceeds to CL! Plan your family dinner outing at Tacolicious Marina location 2250 Chestnut St only.

Renegade Kids After School Classes

Winter registration is now open!

Tinker Your Future! It's Career Day for
Renegades. What might the future hold?

What kinds of scientists are there? What is
a tech worker? Future biomedical engineers
build a prosthetic limb. Budding chemists
mix polymers to create resin shapes. We
investigate how physics and engineering
come together to create a zip line for a
theme park.

Click the link below for more enrollment information:

http://www.renegadegirlstinkeringclub.com/ lilienthal.html

Madison girls (K-2nd) Wednesdays Madison boys (K-2nd) Tuesdays Scott girls (3rd-5th) Thursdays Scott boys (3rd-5th) Mondays

20th Annual Staff Appreciation Luncheon

The annual Staff Appreciation Luncheon is our community's opportunity to come together to recognize Claire Lilienthal staff for their unparalleled dedication to our children. The committee is planning a three-course lunch at a favorite San Francisco restaurant on Friday, February 2. We greatly appreciate you making a donation to fund this event. If you would like to donate electronically, you may do so via

PayPal or Venmo to

ClaireLilienthalDonation@gmail.com. Please add a note indicating how you would like your name to appear on Donor List. Cash or check made out to CL Staff Appreciation will be accepted at either campus - see flyer being sent home with your child for details.

High School enrollment applications are available for the 2017–2018 school year. Deadline to submit an application for SOTA is December 13 @ 3:00pm (at SOTA) to participate in first round of auditions. The last day to submit an application for Lowell High School is December 16. The last day to submit a SFUSD high school application (other than Lowell or SOTA) for participation in Round 1 is January 12th. You may bring your Lowell & SFUSD general high school application to Candy at Scott Campus or take directly to the Educational Placement Center at 555 Franklin Steet, Room 100. If you want Candy to submit your Lowell and SFUSD applications, they must be given to her by Thursday, 12/14 by 9 am.

Sibling applications are available at both sites. If you have a preschooler that will be turning five years old on or before September 1, 2018, be sure to pick-up or download an application for Kindergarten. MOST IMPORTANT: Do NOT turn it in at the Educational Placement Center. Be sure to turn it in to Mrs. Shushtar at the Madison Campus. Your preschooler's birth certificate, your I.D. along with 2 current bills must accompany your completed application.



Happy Holidays!
WINTER BREAK IS
DECEMBER 22
THROUGH JANUARY 5TH.